
The Berwyn Heights Town Council Election is

May 7, 2024.  

We need YOU to make the election a success! 

Consider volunteering to serve on the Board

of Supervisors of Elections or  to run for

Council.   

Board of Supervisors of Elections applications

will be accepted through the end of the

Month.  

Petitions of candidacy are accepted until

March 5th. 

Both applications are available on 

the Town Website. 

T

January 26, 2024

"ALL ARE WELCOME"

UPCOMING
EVENTS

February 4: 2-4pm
Bluegrass Concert Town

Center (2nd floor)

February 5: 7PM
Worksession Council

Chambers

February 6: 7PM Rec
Council Meeting 
G. Love Room

February 7: 7PM Narcan
Training/NW/EP Meeting

G. Love Room

February 8: 7PM Green
Team 

G. Love Room

Febrauary 14: 7PM Town
Meeting Council Chambers

February 19: Presidents
Day- Town offices closed

Town Elections!

https://www.berwynheightsmd.gov/town-council-elections


Emergency Skills Classes
Neighborhood Watch/Emergency Preparadness is sponsoring two very

important classes to help equip the community with skills that can save a life.  

Other Upcoming Events!
Sunday, February 4th, 2-4pm, Town
Center upstairs, enjoy the Bluegrass
sounds of the Rock Creek Revival.

Free concert, all ages welcome.

January 26, 2024

During the regularly scheduled meeting on February 7th, the Prince George’s County Health
Department will be holding a training program for residents on the use of Naloxone (a drug that

reverses opioid overdose symptoms) and educating residents on Fentanyl, Xylazine, and all related
opiods. 

Register by February 1st to recieve a Narcan kit on completion of the training. 
 You can register in person at Town Hall, by calling the Town Office at (301) 474-5000 (option 5) or

emailing contact@berwynheightsmd.gov.

CPR/AED and First Aid training will take place on Saturday, February 24th from 1-4PM in the Town
Center (2nd Floor). This life-saving class will cover topics such as Cardio-Plumonary Resuscitation

(CPR), use of an Automated External Defibrillator (AED), choking response, and bleeding and
wound care.  

Advance registration is required and all who register by February 22nd will be awarded CPR
certification upon completion of the class.

  You can register in person at Town Hall, by calling the Town Office, or emailing
contact@berwynheightsmd.gov 

March 15
7PM 

TEAM
TRIVIA
NIGHT!

Blood Drive
Berwyn Heights will be hosting a blood
drive on March 14, 2024 beginning at
noon in the Town Center.  Sign up at

the American Red Cross.

https://www.redcrossblood.org/give.html/drive-results?zipSponsor=BerwynHeights


January 26, 2024

Better Bag Bill
Prince George’s County’s Better Bag Bill

went into effect on January 1st, 2024.  
This legislation prohibits the use of

single use plastic bags and requires a
charge for paper or reusable bags at the
point of sale for many of the places you

shop.  Town Hall still has free Berwyn
Heights bags! Stop by to pick one up!

Thank You Public Works!
The area saw the first significant snowfall in two

years. Thank You to Public Works for their tireless
effort to keep our streets safe.


